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COMPETITIVE SELECTION PROCESS THROUGH AN OPEN BIDDING 

FOR 6-MW SHORT-TERM (2021-2023) BASELOAD POWER SUPPLY 
 

 

SUPPLEMENTAL BID BULLETIN NO. 04-2021 

 

DATE : March 10, 2021 

TO : All Prospective Bidders and Observers 

SUBJECT: NOTICE OF FAILURE OF BIDDING OF THE 6 MW CSP 

 

This Supplemental Bid Bulletin is issued on the basis of the following antecedent 

facts: 

 

1. On January 10, 2021 and January 17, 2021, the BLCI CSP TPBAC published 

an Invitation to Bid for the Procurement of 6MW Baseload Power Supply 

thru Competitive Selection Process (CSP), via National and Local 

Newspapers, The Philippine Daily Inquirer and The Bohol Chronicle, 

respectively. 

 

2. Within the set deadline, January 27, 2021 at 5:00PM, only one (1) 

Generation Company (GenCo) (i.e. Prospective Bidder) submitted a Letter 

of Intent (LOI) along with proof of payment of the prescribed Bidding 

Document Fee. 

 

3. Considering that there is only one prospective bidder, on January 28, 

2021, the BLCI TPBAC sent a request letter to DOE for an Earlier Bid 

Opening/Adjustment of Transaction Schedule, stating compliance with 

Section 5.1 of the Final Instructions to Bidders, wherein BLCI TPBAC 

reserves the right to modify the Transaction Schedule as it sees fit. 

 

4. On February 24, 2021, the BLCI TPBAC received DOE’s letter of approval in 

response to the Request for an Earlier Bid Opening/Adjustment of 

Transaction Schedule, thereby moving the Submission and Opening of 

Bid Proposals from April 23, 2021 to March 10, 2021.  

 

In view of the Deadline for the Submission and Opening of Bid Proposals today, 

March 10, 2020, for the subject procurement, only one offer was received by the 

BLCI TPBAC.  

 

As such, pursuant to Section 9.2.2 of DOE’s Department Circular No. DC2018-02-

0003, the bidding was hereby declared a failure. 
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In this regard, BLCI TPBAC has resolved to proceed with the second (2nd) round 

of bidding and another round of publication of Invitation to Bid for two consecutive 

Sundays in the National and Local Newspapers will be made to undertake the same 

procurement as deemed appropriate. 

 

For your information and guidance. 

 

Issued this 10th day of March 2021 at South Palms Resort, Bolod, Panglao, Bohol. 

 

 

     (sgd) 

CECILIA DIANNE D. PAŃA 

Chairman, BLCI TPBAC 


